
Dr. Rob Bonnichsen 
University of Maine 
Dept. of Anthropology 
Stevens Ell all, South 
Orono, Maine 64473 

Dear .Ebb: 

Rt. 1, Box 210 
Kimberly,Idaho 83341 

Dec. 6, 1974 

To date we have not receive reimbursement for mileage and motel expenses to the meeting in Calgary. Will you please follow this up or advise me who to write to about payment. 

Also, will you please send zeroxed copy of the paper Ruth Ann delivered for me. It was my only copy and have had a request from Calgary to publish this. 

Congratulations on a very successful meeting. It has contributed much to extending the field of lithic technology and was a substantial con­tribution to the profession. It was unfortunate that time went so fast and there was little time for personal discussions. 

Upon our return we had guests waiting. They arrived from the National Museum of Japan and Tsugio brought some interesting and - as far as I was concerned - new techniques of stone working. We spent ten days working together and both gained for the experience. 

It was interesting to note that the Calgary Lithic Technology Conference was held just ten years after the meeting at Les E.yzies - Nov. 1964. Again congratulations to you and the students. 

Best regards, 

Don E. Crabtree 
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